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Gower Dark Skies Community Project
The AONB Team have now put in place the start of a project to take forward the 
development work and formal application to the International DarkSky Association 
(IDA) for Gower AONB to become a ‘Dark Sky Community’

Grant funding has been secured through Natural Resources Wales and the Gower 
Society.  This funding has enabled the Council to appoint Dark Sky Wales Training 
Services to deliver technical, advisory and business engagement support to the 
project.

A copy of the grant application to the Gower Society is attached with this report to 
give a summary and background to the project.
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